
CANADA 

Ottawa, October 3, 1945. 

C. Mortimer Bezeau, Esq., 
12 Ellen Street East, 

Kitchener, Ontario. 

Dear Mr. Bezeau: 

With reference to your letter 
to the Prime Minister of September 17th, which 
Mr. King acknowledged on September 18th, a 
report has now been received from the Department 
of National Defence in which it is explained 
that the decision on the question of the 
release of any officer or soldier from his 
duty overseas rests with the responsible 
officers overseas. The report also explains 
that it has been necessary ins everal instances 
to detail men for instructional duty with the 
Khaki College of Canada and with the various 
Divisional Educational establishments. 

The Department is, however, 
having inquiries made as to the possibility 
of the early release of your son. As soon as 
any information is available, I shall be pleased 
to pass it on to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

(R. G. Robertson), 
Secretary. 
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